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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UT 125 
 

In the Matter of 
 
QWEST CORPORATION, fka 
U S WEST COMMUNICATIONS, INC., 
 
Application for Increase in Revenues. 

  
NOTICE 

OF CANCELLATION 
OF 

PROCEDURAL CONFERENCE 
 

 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 
Procedural Conference scheduled for September 5, 2023, in these proceedings. The 
Conference will be rescheduled as soon as practicable. 
 
 
Dated this 1st day of September, 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

 
Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 
Chair 

Letha Tawney 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson  
______________________ 

Commissioner 
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